
WSR 22-03-074
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY
[Filed January 18, 2022, 8:34 a.m.]

The health care authority requests withdrawal of proposed rule 
making filed as WSR 22-02-073, distributed in the 22-02 State Register 
issue. The agency is revising the text and will refile and hold the 
public hearing at a later date.

Wendy Barcus
Rules Coordinator
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